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Draft as of 13 September 2007

STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING 

19 September 2007, 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

Conference Room 8, United Nations Headquarters

New York, NY

Note to UN GAID Steering Committee for UN GAID High-level/ Ministerial Meetings in Kuala Lumpur

The Ministry of Science, Technology & Innovation, Malaysia is pleased to host the United Nations Global Alliance for ICT and Development in Kuala Lumpur from May 19-21, 2008 in conjunction with the World ICT Week that will convene from May 17-23, 2008.

A meeting of the world’s policy makers, thought leaders, industry captains, and entrepreneurs, the World ICT Week (WIW) will have five main meetings and five other satellite meetings. 

The five main meetings are:

· United Nations GAID High-level/Ministerial Level Meetings of the Strategy Council and the Steering Committee, and Global Forum;

· ASEAN Telecommunications Minister & IT Senior Officers Meeting

· The 16th World Congress of Information Technology;

· Commonwealth Telecommunications Organisation (CTO) e-Government Asia and Pacific Meeting

· 11th International Advisory Panel (IAP) of the Multimedia Super Corridor. 

The five satellite meetings are:

· Asia Pacific Computer Emergency Response Team Regional Meeting;

· Cyber Development Corps;

· Domain Name System (DNS) Seminar and Meeting

· ASOCIO Plenary Meeting

· MobileMonday Global 

It is our strategic intent that the UN GAID High-level/Ministerial Level Meeting will develop a practical framework for ICT connectivity, access and capacity building, mobilize global resources for ICT4D and provide a platform for interactive and productive discussions between policy makers, financiers and entrepreneurs in seeking for attractive and substantive funding capabilities for ICT4D programs for nations to the migrate themselves towards a knowledge-based society. 

The Government of Malaysia is fully supportive of this significant event and the Honorable Prime Minister of Malaysia will be officiating and participating in the main programs of the WIW 2008. Approximately 16,000 participants from around the world, including expo visitors, are expected to attend the WIW 2008.

The Ministry wishes to work closely with the UN GAID Secretariat in developing an attractive agenda and program for this meeting. The Ministry also is looking forward to the assistance of the Secretariat to promote the meeting at all UN GAID and UN related meetings.
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